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Asian Journal of Agricultural and Food Science

Dear Editor in Chief,

Please find enclosed our manuscript entitled “Variation of the Chemical and Physical Parameters of the Groundwater in Central Thessaly (Trikala; Greece) as a Function of Geographical Areas and Season Periods in the Last Four Years”, authored by and Athanasios Manouras.
Since that ground water comprises the source of drinking water for many people worldwide, particularly in rural regions, the ground water pollution arises as a global concern throughout the scientific community and environmental organizations. Nitrates and pesticides are common contaminants of groundwater derived from agriculture because the nitrogen from fertilizers, manure, waste and ammonia turns into nitrite and nitrate.
The scientific interest and originality of our work is based on the presentation of our most recent results on the variation of the chemical and physical parameters of the groundwater in central Thessaly (Trikala; Greece) in the last four years. These results were based on the quantitative study of the nitrate concentrations, the electric conductivity and the pH values between each year, the different season period and geographical region.
Given that drinking contaminated groundwater can have serious health effects, this work should be of considerable interest to the Analytical Chemistry community and especially those involving with groundwater contamination. In addition, in our opinion these results fit perfectly with the scope of Asian Journal of Agricultural and food Science and should attract a great attention of its readers. We, therefore, would like to submit this work for publication as an article in Asian Journal of Agricultural and food Science.
Thanks in advance for your time and concern.

Sincerely yours,

Athanasios Manouras

